From < skga 52 @rediffmail.com >

Tobalancen@hotmail.com

Subject: Greetings and photos

Date: 18-06-06

Dear Ms. Britt søndergaard

Thank you for your mail which we were very happy to receive. Please accept warm greetings from all of us in the Ashram to you and to your society. Please also convey our greetings to your friends who accompanied you to the Ashram. We were happy to know that you had a good trip back home. We tried to mail you the photos many times in vain and hence we are posting them here. Please accept the same.

You honored us with your visit. This year we had some rains and we also received water in the Government irrigation canals passing through our land. Your help from the vegetarian fund was very useful in developing the land and utilizing the land for cultivation. At present we have planted tapioca and some vegetables like ladies finger, cucumber and lettuce. We have also used two fields for growing maize for the cows. They have all come up well. The local villagers are happy to be employed in the fields. All these developments are possible only with the kind support of your organization.

The play things you gave for the children are also very useful. The children enjoy playing with it during the holidays. The schools were closed for summer. Every year the children go to their families for one month in May during the summer holidays. This year also most of the children left to their homes for the holidays. They are back to school which reopened on the first of June.

We request you to visit our Ashram again during your further visits to India. We will be very happy if you could stay with as for a few days and see the organization and its work. The Ashram is very grateful for you and your organization for your very valuable and continued support.

Mr.Klaus Iversen of Action Children Aid was happy to know about your visit to the Ashram and your opinion regarding it. We are attaching few photos taken during your visit to the Ashram and few photos of the tapioca and vegetables cultivation you saw during your visit. Please accept the same and kindly let us know if you received them well. Thank you. The summer was very hot and we received some rains towards the end.

Once again we thank you and your organization for your help please also covey our warm regards to your friends who visited our Ashram.

Yours sincerely

K. Sullel

K.Subbammai

Secretary